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Mother Nature prevails in NU Spring Game
Due to inclement weather and potentially severe weather throughout eastern Nebraska and the
Lincoln area, Nebraska's Red-White Spring Game was canceled Saturday. University of Nebraska
officials announced Saturday afternoon that the game will not be rescheduled.
Fans with a Red-White Spring Game ticket can use it for a free general admission ticket to any
remaining regular-season home baseball or softball game. Fans who wish to use their ticket stub for
admittance to an upcoming baseball or softball game should present their spring game ticket at the
gate on the day of the game.
Following the announcement at Memorial Stadium that Saturday's game was canceled, fans at the
stadium were treated to free concessions and many of the Husker players signed autographs for fans
who were in the Memorial Stadium concourses.

 


